
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear all PROHIBIT-ICH collaborators,  
 
We hope you all had a great summer! 
We would like to update you on the 
recruitment progress of PROHIBIT-ICH.   
 

 PROHIBIT-ICH had a Steering 

Committee meeting held on 5th 

September 2019 

 We are going to apply for substantial 

amendment to increase recruitment  

 

 

PROGRESS  

 Recruitment: 14 patients 
 

 Randomised: 14 patients 
 

 Number of sites: 12 
 

 Sites that have recruited: 9 
 

 Target recruitment: 112 patients 

THANK YOU…... 

 Well done to Ben Jackson and the 
Nottingham team for their 1st recruitment 
 

 Well done to Con Tibajia and the King’s 
team for their 1st recruitment 
 

 Well done to Nina Francia and the UCLH 
team for their 4th recruitment 

 

!!SAVE THE DATE – UKSF!!  

We are inviting all Principle Investigators and team members from each site to an 

Investigators meeting at this year’s Stroke Forum in Telford, 3-5 December 2019. 

Shahena will send out invitations! 

SITE RECRUITMENT!! 

We would like to thank you again for your continued help and support!  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

Shahena Butt David Werring Peter Rothwell       Iain McGurgan        Michelle Wilson 
Study Co-ordinator Chief Investigator Co-Chief Investigator    Research Fellow     BP co-ordinator 
              

 


